
  September News
Happy September! Kayla and I are looking forward to an amazing school year with all of your 
kiddos! I will be sending out a newsletter on the first of the month throughout this year so be 

sure to watch for it as it has a lot of great information that you will need to know!

● Book orders.  We will start sending book orders home in October, be on the lookout for 
those. It is a great way to build your at home library and helps us get points to purchase 
books for the class.

● Remind App: Please make sure you have signed up for your child’s designated class. If 
you need any help with that, see me after class.

● Goal for September: Just coming in to school and having fun! I know there might be 
some scary feelings associated with the first few weeks of school. That’s okay! Our goal 
is simply to make school a fun and happy place that the kids enjoy coming to!

● Show and Tell: Show and tell will be your child's snack day! Ideally we would like to 
stick with the theme but if your kiddo has something special to share, I’m okay with that 
too. Please make sure they only bring show and tell on their snack day.

● This month’s themes are Welcome to Punkinseed, Friends, and Clifford
● T-Shirt Printing: Please bring in a light colored t-shirt for your child no later than 

September 23rd. We will be printing Punkin Seed shirts for all of the kids. We will then 
be taking a big class picture with all of their kids wearing their shirts on our shirt printing 
days. Those days will be Wednesday, September 25th(4’s) and Thursday the 26th (3’s).


